
Honorable Governor Haley,

I would like to ask that you please consider a pardon for The Citadel cadets for minor offenses occurred
this past year. There has been a serious disservice done to the upperclassmen this year and harshly

punished for minimum Citadel Core discipline acts. Cadets who love this state and The Citadel have been
penalized for enforcing what should have been considered as enforcing The Citadel Honor Code.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,
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RandyPoole 1_

763 Meadowfield Road
Gaston, SC29053
rp09651@yahoo.com
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